
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
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Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org    

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would 
otherwise be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if 
you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Warner Bros Studio, Watford 
Friday 2nd February 2024 

  
We are delighted to inform you that we are planning a trip to Warner Bros Studios on 2nd February 2024.  
This trip is open to students in Years 10-13 who are studying Film Studies. The primary purpose of the 
trip is to provide enrichment opportunities while enhancing our students’ understanding of 
cinematography in the film industry.  
 
The key activities for the day include a 45-minute workshop on screenplay writing, which will enable 
students to gain valuable insights into the creative aspects of film making. To learn more about Warner 
Bros Studio, you can visit the official website: www.wbstudiotour.co.uk  
 
The cost of this trip including transportation, administration and insurance is £37.00. If you would like 
your child to go on this trip, please make payment in full, via ParentMail, by Friday 1st December 2023.  
Should you have any issues accessing ParentMail, please email our Finance Team at 
finance@buckinghamschool.org.   
 
Shortly before the date of the trip, you will receive a Consent/Medical Form via email, from a company 
called Evolve (please check your spam folder in case it is delivered there); please ensure this is 
completed and submitted by the date specified. Your child will not be able to take part in this trip if we 
have not received this consent form and/or payment in full. 
 
The itinerary for the day is as follows: 
09:20 Students meet staff in the Jubilee Hall 
09:45 Coach departs The Buckingham School 
10:55 Arrive at Warner Bros Studio  
15:00 Coach departs Warner Bros Studio 
16:10 Arrive back at The Buckingham School  
 
Students are not required to wear full school uniform and should bring a drink, a snack for break time 
and a packed lunch.  
 
Please be aware that as the trip will be returning after the end of the school day, you will need to make 
alternative arrangements with regards to your child getting home. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Miss F Vakani 
Teacher of English and Film Studies 
fvakani@buckinghamschool.org    
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